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Gibson Dunn advised the Saudi Arabia Ministry of Finance on the arrangement of its
US$2.5 billion (SR9.4 billion) Shariah-compliant revolving credit facility. The three-year
facility, secured with the participation of three regional and international financial
institutions, will support the Kingdom’s general budgetary requirements and is in line with
Saudi Arabia’s public debt strategy to diversify funding sources.

The Gibson Dunn team was led by Riyadh finance partner Mahmoud Abdel-Baky.

  

Related People
Mahmoud Abdel-Baky

Related Capabilities
Finance

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

© 2025 Gibson, Dunn & Crutcher LLP. All rights reserved. For contact and other information, please visit us at <a
href="https://www.gibsondunn.com">www.gibsondunn.com</a>. | www.gibsondunn.com

https://www.gibsondunn.com
https://www.gibsondunn.com/lawyer/abdel-baky-mahmoud/
https://www.gibsondunn.com/practice/global-finance/
http://www.tcpdf.org
https://www.gibsondunn.com

